
From: Paul Gardiner
To: James Snowdon
Cc: Notifications; Steve Hutchison; Lucy Baker
Subject: Paremata Wastewater Riser Break - emergency works notification (s.330A(1))

Hi James,
I’ve left a message on your phone related to this, but we have made several decisions pursuant
to s.330 emergency works since last Saturday morning. We are pulling together the
documentation for the event and decision-making sequences – as I’m sure you can appreciate
this has been a complex and evolving situation, which is still ongoing.
Can you please confirm that the notifications and updates so far have been recorded as
notification of the use of emergency powers?
Nga mihi,
Paul

Paul Gardiner (he/him) Manager (RMA, Consents and Environment)

Tel 04 912 4400 DDI 04 912 4506 Mob 021 445 024
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Level 4, IBM House, 25 Victoria Street, Petone, Lower Hutt
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